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Dublin, 24 June 2013 

 

 

Telefónica today confirmed that it has reached agreement to sell its 100% stake in Telefónica 

Ireland, which operates the O2 brand, to Hutchison Whampoa. The agreement is subject to final 

competition approval by the relevant authorities. During that period O2 will continue to operate as 

normal, providing market leading products and services to its 1.6 million customers. 

 

 

[Ends]  


